

KENYA SCHOOL OF LAW

INTERNAL MEMO

From: Assistant Director, ATP

To: All Students, ATP, 2021/2022 Academic Year

Date: 1st August, 2022 Ref: KSL/ATP/LC/1 Vol. 1 (99)

PUPILLAGE OUT OF NAIROBI 2021/22 ACADEMIC YEAR

This is to notify all the 2021 ATP students that from 5th August, 2022, the School will not be accepting fresh applications for Pupillage in stations out of Nairobi. Therefore, the School will only accept Pupillage Deeds for students intending to start pupillage within Nairobi County.

Pupillage in stations out of Nairobi commences afresh from January 2023. This is to enable proper supervision of all pupils.

Annah Konuche

ASSISTANT DIRECTOR, ATP